First Capitol Detachment #521
Detachment Quarterly Report
April, May, and June 2024

March

Another great turnout of members. Four applications for membership were approved. One was
present and took the oath. Detachment received four letters of gratitude and six letters of event
announcements.

Commandant McQuain attended three Courts of Honor for Eagle Scouts.

The Board of Trustees voted and approved Matt Corwin as Judge Advocate, replacing Dean
Van Zanardi. This left the SSA position open, and one hame was submitted pending approval
of the BOT.

Raffle ticket sales are 6500 year-to-date.
April

One application for membership was approved and the new member took the oath of
membership.

Matthew Corwin and Wes ller took the oath of office for their new positions as JA and SSA.

A motion was approved for Dave Brady to represent First Capitol Detachment in place of
Commandant McQuain at the National Convention in August.

Two letters of gratitude, four letters of announcement, and one letter of solicitation were
received.

Raffle ticket sales were reported at 7500 year-to-date.
May
Nice turnout with 33 members present.

Two applications for regular membership were approved. Both marines took the oath of
membership.

Veteran and Youth Raffle ticket sales were reported at 8100 so far. Volunteers continue to set
up at local establishments to sell the tickets and recruit new members.

Members of the Detachment attended and participated in Memorial Day Services at Indiantown
Gap National Cemetery and at the York Veterans Memorial Park.

Prior to the York Veterans Memorial Park service, one Marine and one Associate were sworn in
as new members (their schedules keeping them from attending meetings).

Two Detachment Marksmanship Matches were held during the quarter. Awards were presented
by the Commandant at the Pistol Match.

The First Capitol Detachment continues to grow and be active in the community.
Semper Fi!
John McQuain, Commandant

First Capitol Detachment #521
j-mcquain@yahoo.com



